PDS HAS NOT DECIDED IF IT WILL FOLLOW S55.C.5.a.iii

Lider Question to Ryan Countryman, January 22, 2020:

Will PDS require resubmittal of the Frognal LDA permits pursuant to
S5.C.5.iii of the County’s MSP to design the project in accordance with
the County’s current stormwater manual, if it is not graded to finish
grade by June 30, 20207

Ryan Countyman’s Response, January 22, 2020:

| will need to coordinate with our engineering group and others in PDS
before we can provide responses to your questions.




